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Response to consultation on a proposed reduction in the Published Admission Number for Kenton School from September 2023

Following a full process of consultation, there were no objections to this proposal.  As a result, the Trustees at their full Board meeting on Thursday 16th December 2021 confirmed full support for its implementation.  From September 2023 the school will see a reduction in its PAN from 342 to 300.  In line with statutory guidance, admissions arrangements for September 2023 will be determined by 28th February 2022 and any subsequent objections will need to be made to the Office of the Schools Adjudicator by 15th May 2022.
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